Dear Stockholders,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an update to our dividend
distribution policy that will take effect in the upcoming fiscal year.

After careful consideration and review of our financial performance and long-term growth
strategy, the Board of Directors has approved the following changes:

e The quarterly dividend payout will be increased from $0.50 to $0.60 per share.

o The dividend reinvestment option will now include an additional discount for
reinvestment purchases.

e We will introduce a semi-annual review of the dividend policy to ensure it aligns with the
company's performance and shareholder expectations.

We believe that these changes will strengthen our commitment to delivering value to our
shareholders and ensuring a sustainable growth trajectory.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together towards our mutual goals. Should
you have any questions regarding this update, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



